The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on May 6, 2003 to consider township projects and any other necessary business. Those present were trustees Mr. Samuel Desiderio, Mr. Charles Hesse and Mr. Christopher Horn and clerk Susan R. Angelino. Mr. Hesse presided and called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M.

## CENTERVILLE MILLS DISCUSSION

The trustees met with KCE Director Ed Dell and resident Roger Kallock for a discussion on the Operating Management Agreement for Centerville Mills between Bainbridge Township and Kenston Community Education and the YMCA of Greater Cleveland.

## CEMETERY DRIVEWAY PAVING

Mr. Hesse made a motion authorizing payment of \$11,050.00 to Ronyak Bros. Paving for delivery and installation of asphalt to Restland Cemetery Driveway per the recommendation of Highway Superintendent Alan Halko. (P.O. 153)

Mr. Desiderio seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

Mr. Hesse made a motion authorizing payment of \$8,500.00 to Ronyak Bros. Paving for excavating and grading of Restland Cemetery driveway, per the recommendation of Highway Superintendent Alan Halko. (P.O. 154)

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 10:20 P.M.